



Certificate of Appreciation

Presented to

Brittany Bunk

For your commitment and willingness to serve as an Election Worker in the 2018 Statewide Primary Election

Michael J. Scarpello, Registrar of Voters Elections Office, County of San Bernardino

Michael Dispelle

www.SBCounty.gov



Elections Office of the Registrar of Voters

Michael J. Scarpello Registrar of Voters

July 16, 2018

Brittany Bunk 10767 Spyglass Dr Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91730

Dear Brittany Bunk:

On behalf of the San Bernardino County Elections Office, we want to thank you for working in the position of Assistant Supervisor for the 2018 Statewide Primary Election.

In collaboration with state and local government officials, local businesses, community organizations, and residents like you, the Elections Office always works to provide convenient and efficient voting options for voters in San Bernardino County. Your assistance in this effort was critical in helping us succeed in this election. It is truly gratifying to know that voters in San Bernardino County can rely on people like you.

For your efforts, we are honored to present you with a *Certificate of Appreciation* along with your paycheck for volunteering to work this election. Thank you for your service and we look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Scarpello Registrar of Voters

Elections Office

County of San Bernardino

Michael Diagralle